
To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

I'm appealing to you to deny case U_2019-0011 cell tower. Unfortunately my property borders 

the Nixon property, the site of the proposed cell tower. I don't want to see an unsightly Tower 

and to suffer a loss of the value of my property. Several of the notices of a public hearing were 

deemed illegal. Without permits AT&T proceeded to build infrastructure for the tower. Nobody 

from the planning department has ever attempted to personally speak with me. Hopefully I don't 

have to file several complaints with the Grand Jury. Trusting the board will study the perceived 

unhealthy relationship the planning department has with AT&T. 

 

John Gomez 

 


